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Dear Chair Holvey and Members of the House Business and Labor Committee, 

 

I am writing to you today in support of farmworker overtime. 

 

 

 If farm owners need to charge more and that cost gets past onto me as the end 

consumer, I'm OK with that. 

 

Farmworkers should receive overtime pay after 40 hours in a workweek at one and 

one-half times the employee’s regular rate of pay. 

 

I urge you to pass farmworker overtime in the 2022 Legislative Session to ensure 

farmworkers in Oregon are paid fairly for their skilled and essential labor. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eric Oslund 


